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July 20th, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear South Florida Regional Planning Council,  
 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous funding to Always 
Keep Progressing LLC. We are very honored to be the recipients of this loan. Always Keep 
Progressing relies on the generosity of organizations such as yourself and is grateful for 
your support. 
 
We truly appreciate your commitment to children with Autism Spectrum Disorders and 
other neurological disabilities. Your financial support helps us to continue in our mission 
and to assist those in our community to improve their overall communication skills and 
quality of life. With your help, we are going to keep innovating in the healthcare industry 
by using music in our therapy to have the best short and long-term outcomes. 
 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Annie Tao 
CEO & Founder 


